
From: John Tyrrell [mailto:frjohntyrrell@ hotmail.com] 
Sent: 28. febrúar 2018 22:52 
To: althingi@althingi.is 
Subject: Male circumcision

It is my understanding that there is a move within your parliament to ban this 
long-standing and benign practice of male circumcision. I urge you to stop or 
defeat such a move. In fact the American Academy of Pediatrics has determined 
the health benefits far outweigh any negative concerns.

Any such ban is a direct anti-Semitic attack as well in my opinion.

With best wishes and blessings,

Dean John Tyrrell+

Chaplain Barrhead and Westlock RCMP Detachments 
Secretary-Treasurer CPCA
The Very Rev. John Tyrrell, CD 

Dean Emeritus, Cathedral of St. Paul,

Nicosia, Cyprus
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